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I am strongly opposed to the concept of enabling the use of public spaces for 

activities that they were not intended such as camping on a public sidewalk or 

camping in a motorhome on a public street, and I am even more opposed to the 

concept of providing a mechanism for folks to get rewarded through such behavior.  


